
Dear Parent /Carers,       28th November 2017 

For this year’s Christmas Fair (Friday 22nd December 2pm), Year 3 are going to be hosting a bottle 

tombola stall. 

We would be very grateful if you could help us by donating a bottle of something - anything from 

soft drinks to shampoo (and champagne) would be very welcome. 

Please bring any donations into school by Friday 15th December. 

Many Thanks 

Year 3 Team 


